
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Domestic Hot and Cold Water Shutdown 

 
 

Location:  McKinnon Building 
 

 

Description:   As a result of the renovations taking place in the McKinnon Building, the 
domestic hot and cold water will be shut down by Facilities Management 

Plumbing Shop after hours on Thursday November 5, 2015.  This shut down 
will affect all water to the building, bathrooms, shower areas, kitchens, 

drinking fountains etc.  Mechanical systems, such as heating, will not be 

affected. 
 

 
Time frame:   Thursday November 5, 2015 between 7:00 p.m. and 11:00 p.m. 

(approximately four hours) 
 

 

Facilities Management contact:  Nazir Jessa, Project Officer, or 
 Paul Courville, Plumbing Shop Supervisor 

 
 

Email address:  njessa@uvic.ca  / pcourvil@uviic.ca  

 
 

Phone:  250-721-6103 / 250-721-7609 
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